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The cost to Stanton Farms Townhomes  HOA for the New Year’s Eve Day snow removal was $665.00





Denver Water Rebates





Currently Denver Water offers rebates of $125 for high-efficiency toilets & $150 for high-efficiency washers, if purchased before March 15, 2011.  Beginning March 16, 2011, the amount will be reduced to $75 for qualifying toilets and $100 for qualifying clothes washers.  The product eligibility list still applies.





Denver Water’s rebate program is available as funding permits.  It is subject to change or discontinuation at any time.








Congratulations to Ozzie & Mary Lou Perry





Ozzie and Mary Lou were featured in the May, 2010, Newsletter.  They have recently celebrated their 65th Wedding Anniversary.  Ozzie’s parents were married for 70 years and he hopes to be able to share that many years with Mary Lou.


   





�








    �





…        �


				





 �                                        





There are many responsible pet owners in our community who clean up after their pets.  Some also clean up after others.  Many thanks to those of you who do!!!!!!!  However, there have been recent complaints about pet owners who do not.  Dog poop that is left is un-sightly, unpleasant, and unhealthy.  Also, pet owners that do not clean up after their pets are being inconsiderate and disrespectful of their neighbors, visitors to our community,  and those who work on the property.


Your pet is your responsibility!!!!!!!





  Professional Management Associates (PMA)                                      


	           Contact Information





Telephone number:   303-750-0994


Email:   info@pmaaurora.com   


Website:  pmaaurora.com     











   A Message from your Board of Directors


In the months to come, the Board of Directors will be reviewing/revising/ implementing policies and procedures that will help facilitate the efficient operation of the Association.   “The adoption of every Policy shall be listed on the agenda for the Board meeting prior to adoption by the Board and any owner who wishes to comment on the proposed Policy shall be afforded such opportunity in compliance with Colorado Law.”  The agenda for each monthly Board meeting is posted on the following website - www.neighborhoodlink.com/       Stanton_Farms_Townhomes/home and click on “More”.      











Please!!!!!!!!!


Scoop 


Your Pet’s 


Poop





                  2010  -  “Year in Review”    


The following are some of the many changes that have occurred in our HOA during 2010 and also areas where work has just begun.


A new management company was hired to be more responsive to and better serve the residents of this community


The Board members now receive a reconciled Bank Statement for their review


There was a change in Banks so Board members now have on line viewing of SFT checking and savings accounts thus providing internal control of our funds


All required insurance is now in place as required by our Covenants and Colorado Law


The present Board understands the importance of our Reserves and will work toward building our Reserves to a level to provide the necessary repairs and maintenance of our property and buildings


Multi phase plans have begun or will be initiated in 2011 to provide better drainage, prevent deterioration of our driveways, and repair & paint our buildings











Meet Your Neighbor…   


 Frances (Fran) Moore


Fran (as she likes to be called) came to Colorado from Michigan in 1952 for health reasons.  The climate here helped to alleviate her problems with asthma.  Some years later, she had her first date with her future husband in January and they married in May because she knew he was the right guy for her.  They were married for 32 years before he passed away.  They had a son and daughter and the family did many things together, one of which was participating in the activities of the Model A Ford Club.  Now her family has grown to include 5 grandchildren and 4 great grandchildren.  


In her lifetime, Fran has made 5 separate trips to England as well as trips to Northern Ireland, Belgium, France, South Korea, and Japan.  She also enjoys going on cruises.  Upon Fran’s graduation from high school, her mother took Fran on her first trip to England.  They went by ship both ways and it was a 9-day trip one way.  Years later, another trip to England occurred when Fran took her daughter to England upon her daughter’s graduation from high school.  The entire family went on this trip.  Most recently, Fran and her granddaughter traveled to England this past July.


Fran took a job with Jefferson County Schools to help pay for the family trip to England.  She liked the extra money, so she kept working for a total of 14 years.


To carry on her family’s heritage, Fran enjoys having theme teas for her friends and family at her home at 10557E, where she has lived since 1993.   The themes range from “Wild Teas” to “Lace & Lavender”.  She then preserves her memories of these special times by scrapbooking her pictures.  She also does themes for Christmas, while keeping the true meaning of Christmas at the heart of her family’s celebration. The most recent theme was “Cardinals”, while another one she called “Reindeer Roundup.”


Fran has reached out to the world in the past 20 years by hosting over 60 international students from among places such as Japan, South America, France, Saudi Arabia and the United Arab Emirates.  When she receives a phone call, it could be from anywhere in the world.  Fran visited one of her students and his mother when she traveled to France.  Before the students return home, she presents each student with a quilt she has made.  It is her way of telling the world that Americans are good and caring people.


Thank you, Fran!!











Consider making your home safer in 2011 by  installing  outside lighting on your home &/or garage.   Motion detector lights are especially good.  However, submit the design of the light(s) with specific details on the location(s) for approval prior to installation.  The form required to receive approval may be obtained from  PMA.          





Mark your Calendars…………..      


Stanton Farms Townhomes


Board of Directors’ Meeting – 





Monday, January 10, 2011 7-9 PM    


Lilley Gulch Recreation Center   


Plan to attend                





Snow Removal – 


The contract for snow removal is set at 4 inches or more.    Drifting in areas close to buildings does not determine the snow depth.  Western Maintenance will use their best judgment as to when and how often to plow.  They will also remove the snow from the mailbox areas.  We are not the only community that they service, so please be patient and allow them to do their job.  If there are problems after the snow removal has been completed, then contact PMA.





Jerry Garfield has decided he would like the opportunity to serve the residents of SFT for the next 3 years on the Board of Directors and would appreciate your continued support of the changes and long-term plans.  Let your voice be heard at the March 14th annual homeowner’s meeting.











